
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 20-1605
Date: Friday, August 13, 2021 2:08:36 PM

From: John Spring  
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 7:55 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB  
Subject: Birch Solar Project
 
Hello, my name is John Spring and I live at 4160 Bowsher Rd Lima Ohio.  I want to express
my family's concern with this enormous project being proposed so close to a residential area.
The panels they are going to use are produced in China without any specs or regulations.  We have
no data that tells us these are safe.  I am concerned for our water supply in the future.  These panels will
be above our well, and they also will be placed beside our rivers and creeks.  Please decline this
application
do to the unknowns and the placement so close to a community. Solar is good, we just need to be smart
where
we place them.
 
Sincerely,
John Spring 419.371.1955
 
PS  I can also show you the impact it will have to wildlife and flooding in our area.  These are two
additional
concerns.  I have plenty of pictures I can share.  If you need any info please give me a call.
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